Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Northwest Florida Area Agency on Aging
The Northwest Florida Area Agency on Aging, Inc. announces that a public meeting has been cancelled.

DATE AND TIME: November 9, 2017, 4:00 p.m. – CANCELLED
PLACE: 5090 Commerce Park Circle, Pensacola, FL 32505
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of previously noticed 2018 OAA bid appeal resolution meeting.

For more information, you may contact Amber P. McCool, (850)494-7101.
